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Darrell Brown, a UofA black law student from Horatio who serves with his wife as head resident
of Razorback Hall, was shot in the left leg near the knee Friday night on Buchanan St. across fram the
Greek Theatre by a 22-caliber weapon.

Brown was walking to a friend’s house no Buchanan after the Arkansas-OSU basketball garme
when the incident occurred. He was taken ta Washington General Hospital where he is in satisfactory
condition.

According to Brown, he was jogging along the street on the way to his friend’s house when two
cars behind him began hollering and taunting him with phrases about “Dixie” and “Nigger get off the
street.”

Brown jumped onto the sidewalk whan one of the cars came toward him.

"} saw a flash of light and heard a sound.” Brown said, “and | thought it was a firecracker.,

He then began to run when he heard another sound.

“My leg just gave way after that,” Brown commented.

From this point, he could not remember what happened until he arrived at the hospital.

Eugene Hunt, a black student who was present at the house where Brown was headed said that
Brown was brought into the house by several friends who had discovered him,

Hunt said that the police, ambulance service and Dr. William F. Denman, dean of student affairs,
were called.

After Brown arrived at the hospital, several members of the Division of Student Affairs came to
discuss the incident. Brown was unable to identify his assailants.

Referring to the shooting, Hunt said, “We (the black students) were pretty scared. We don't feel
that a person shot Darrell Brown but at a black.”

Brown had reported earlier last week that a textbook had been taken from his locker in the law
building, cut up with a knife and returned to his locker.

Dr. Ralph Barnhart, dean of the law school, is offering a $100 reward for information “leading to
the arrest and conviction of the person or persons responsibie for the wounding of Brown.”

Dean Barnhart said that all communications will be kept confidential.

The shooting followed a week of protest against the playing of “Dixie” at University functions
specifically pep rallies and foothali games.

After the Student Senate voted io recommend the discontinuation of the song, Dr. R.A.
Warthington, director of the Razorback band, decided to quit playing "Dixie” altogather.

This brought a storm of petitions, signed by approximately 1,300 UofA students protesting the
decision. They were presented to the Equity Grievances Committee whao also recommended that Dixie

be discontinued.



